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November 29, 2022

Dear Lasallian Parents and Guardians,
Greetings of Peace!

In view of DepEd Order No. 44 s. 2022, we are pleased to inform you that full
face-to-face classes for Grades 10, 11, and 12 will start on December 2, 2022, Day 1 of
Cycle 5. Similarly, Grades 7 to 9 will begin their full face-to-face classes on January 19,
2023 during Performance Task Week. This setup will continue for the remainder of
Academic Year 2022-2023.

Wearing of face masks is still recommended by the Campus Services Office - Medical
Team while on campus especially inside the classroom. Moreover, the School has
adjusted the physical classroom setup, and has ensured that thermal scanners are
placed in entry points and alcohol dispensers are located in strategic places.

We are excited to welcome our students back to the new normal learning environment.
We will endeavor the smooth transition of students and teachers alike in daily routines

with utmost consideration for optimal learning.

DLSZ remains hopeful for the future as we move forward and continue the Lasallian
Educational Mission beyond the pandemic.

Thank you.
In St. La Salle,

Br. Bernard S. Oca FSC
School President





